
From: Kerry Saylors
To: Ivy Pfeffer (ADE)
Cc: Lori Freno (ADE); Tami Richey
Subject: OMSD
Date: Monday, April 13, 2020 9:25:52 PM

Dr. Pfeffer,
The Ozark Mountain and the Lead Hill school districts school boards
request the opportunity to meet with the Arkansas State Board of
Education to request a reconfiguration of our school district
boundaries. 
We respectfully request to do this during the State Board of
Educations May 14th meeting. We will run the necessary
advertisements in our local newspaper before this meeting.
Thank you for your help with this matter.

Kerry Saylors, Superintendent
(870) 439-2218

250 South Hwy 65, Saint Joe, AR  72675
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